Daytona Beach
Wednesday, March 16, 2022

RE: Keiser University Letter of Support

To Whom it May Concern,

Keiser University is important to our community for several reason. First, Keiser University has
served our community for over 43 years, and we value our relationship. Our collaborative partnership
provides an opportunity to change and enrich lives, as Keiser University confinues to provide a
foundation of educational excellence throughout our communities. Second, our diagnostic imaging
students are the future of our Imaging Department. We have hired several Keiser graduates over the
years and continue to hire students from each graduating class. Third, Keiser University is known for
graduating high quality students pertaining to professionalism, organizational skills, time management
and productivity. Basically, Keiser new grads are ready to work independently from day one of
employment.

Please feel free to contact me directly with any questions or concerns regarding this letter of
support.

Best regards

Nicky E Creech

Executive Director Imaging Services



